
PTM REPORT CLASS 3 
 

"The school's best ally in the task of nurturing a student's innate 'urge to learn' 
is, first and foremost, the parents," 
 

A Parent Teacher Meeting for class III was held on 29th September 2018. The 
PTM provided an opportunity for both parents and teachers to discuss the 
student’s progress and find ways to work together to ensure a holistic 
development of the child. Parents were given a comprehensive feedback on the 
progress of their child by the class teacher. It was an interactive discussion 
wherein both the strengths and areas of improvement were shared with the 
parents. Parents got an insight into the activities done in school through a power 
point presentation and creatively done journals.  

Parents were quite satisfied with the guidance and encouragement received by 
children in school. They appreciated the efforts and hard work of the teachers in 
providing children with an enriching environment helping them to learn and 
grow. 

 

 


